

MAYOR MARCHESE & THE DARIEN CITY COUNCIL PRESENT THE FIRST ANNUAL

## HALLOWEEN DECORATING CONTEST

Calling all ghosts and goblins, witches and wizards of Darien: we want to see your haunted houses! Residents can nominate neighbors, friends, and even themselves for having the house that will give you goosebumps!

## WINNING HOMES WILL BE AWARDED THE FOLLOWING:

\$100 first place

\$50 second, third, fourth & fifth places

To nominate a home call Diane at (630) 353-8102 or email dnoverini@darienil.gov

NOMINATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY NOV. 3RD

Winners will be announced at the Nov. 17th city council meeting